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Communication sheets and Guest Info sheets are located in 

the bulletin basket near the sanctuary entrance.  Let us 

know if you are interested in volunteering with the church, have 

prayer requests, or any other questions. Drop it in the offering 

basket on your way out.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Love God. Love People. Change the World. 

 

June 25th 

Please sign in to Worship this morning by 

scanning this code with your phone 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark 14:45 - 52 
  

“Escaping Young Man” 

Worship Services First Light 8:30 a.m. Awaken 10:45 a.m. 

Wors h i p Ou r  Way!  during AWAKEN for children age 3 – 5th grade 
Services also available online on our YouTube channel.  

Check us out on Facebook too! 

 

 
Monday, June 26th 

12:00 pm – 6:00 pm Blood Drive 

Wednesday, June 28th 

7:00 pm Bible Study 
8:15 pm AWAKEN band practice 

Thursday, June 29th 
6:00 pm Chair Yoga  

Friday, June 30th 
Church office closed                          

 

July 2nd 
10:00 am COMBINED SERVICE 

July 11th – July 13th 
1:00 pm – 3:00 pm Moon Mission Camp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome Guests! 

If you are visiting, thank you for joining us today.  

Please stop by the Information desk in the Fellowship 

Hall before or after service so that we may introduce 
ourselves, and give you welcome gift. 

Therefore, welcome one another as Christ has welcomed you, for 

the glory of God.  – Romans 15:7 

 

Last Week: Giving Toward Budget: $7,371 

Attendance: 209 

 

 

Thank you! 

Thank you for donating items and filling 
the BLESSING BOX. 

Sign up in Fellowship Hall if you would 
like to fill the Blessing Box this summer. 

ITEMS NEEDED: 
Canned meat 

Kleenex 

Canned fruit 
Toilet paper 

Applesauce 
Toothpaste 

Cereal 
Shampoo 

Crackers 
Deodorant 
Body soap 

Canned tomatoes 
Tomato sauce 

Monetary donations 

For it is God who works in you, both to will  
and to work for his good pleasure. 

Philippians 2:13 

 

http://www.waynestreetumc.org/


 

 

     

     

     

                   

          

 

  

          
         

 

         

                                

           

  

  

  

     

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEDNSDAY BIBLE STUDY 7:00 pm in rm 200  

Bring your bible. Led by Parker Miley. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Flip Flopping into Summer   

with Root Beer Floats & Fun 
 

TODAY!! from 5pm – 7pm  

@ Wayne Street Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Join us for hamburgers, hot dogs, and root 

beer floats served up by Pastor Tim! 

   

BRING A SIDE DISH and your appetite. 

 
We will also be collecting children’s 

flip flops for Rustic Hope.  If you 

would like to make a monetary 

donation in the offering mark it for 

‘flipflops’ and we will purchase them. 

 
 

First Light Order of Worship 

Gathering Song: “Seek Ye First” 

Welcome and Announcements 

Prelude 

Responsive Reading 

Gloria Patri 

Opening Hymn: “I Surrender All” 

Pastoral Prayer 

Scripture Passage: Mark 14:45-52 

Sermon “Escaping Young Man” 

Hymn of Response: “Take Time to Be Holy”  

Postlude 
 
 
 

CHAIR YOGA in JUNE 

Thursdays @ 6:00 pm  

Next class is June 29th in the 

Fellowship Hall. 

Sign up not required, just show up!       

Everyone is welcome. 

Suggested Donation $5.00 

 

 NEXT SUNDAY, JULY 2ND IS A 

COMBINED SERVICE @ 10 AM 

NEXT SUNDAY, JULY 2ND IS A 
COMBINED SERVICE @ 10 AM 

NEXT SUNDAY, JULY 2ND IS A 

COMBINED SERVICE @ 10 AM 

 

 

Christmas in July 
Please donate to the Operation Christmas 

Child for shipping costs.  $10 per box. 

Mark donation "OCC Shipping" 

Our goal is $5,000 
 

Dishes are piling up in the Coat Room. 
Please check to see if any are yours. 

Please check to see if any are yours. 

 

 

There will be a new HOSPITALITY TEAM sign-up 

sheet for the 2024 calendar year.  We will need 

volunteers for kitchen assistants, clean up, and 

bakers.  Any questions, contact Amanda Gilliland.  

Thank you! 
 


